
Memorial baubles were sold in aid of both the church and our nominated 
charity for 2017, Medical Detective Dogs and £211.50 was raised for the charity.

NEVILLE FUNERAL SERVICE

Service of Remembrance
On Saturday 9th December our Bedford staff joined with St 
Martin’s Church at Bedford to hold a multi-faith Service of 
Remembrance to which clients whom we had been privileged to 
serve during the previous 12 months were invited.  

The service was led by Father Valmor Pimenta, the Parish Priest 
of St Martin’s, there were carols and readings and visitors received a 
commemorative Order of Service.  The church was packed and there was 
a huge amount of emotion as the congregation put personalised stars on 
the Christmas Tree and lit candles of remembrance.  


